Professor Jose Ferrater-Mora % Library Bryn Mawr College Bryn Mawr, Pa.

Dear Professor Ferrater-Mora:

This is a belated acknowledgement of your recent note agreeing to participate in a series of talks on "Philosophy International" here at La Salle College in April.

Be assured that any adjustment in honorarium will be extended to all participants. I shall be in further touch with you as soon as I arrange the details of the program.

Thank you again for your interest in this project.

Sincerely,

Dr. Joseph C. Mihalich Philosophy Department Box 795 La Salle College

Philadelphia, Pa. 19141